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CSX-Columbus Off Site Storage Program for IMC Domestic 
Customers and TPI Customers 

 
Dear valued Customer, 
 
Effective immediately the CSX in Columbus will initiate an off site storage facility to 
help reduce congestion at the intermodal ramp. 
 
At the expiration of the Last Free Day all Domestic and Third Party International 
containers will be drayed off to Tri-Modal yard in Columbus, OH. 
 
The storage charges would be paid at time of pickup from the CSX ramp in Columbus, 
and a J1 would be issued to the trucker at this time. They will then pick up the container 
over at the Off Site yard which is a mile or so from the ramp. 
 
The hours of operation are Monday through Friday from 0630 until 08:00. 
 
Tri-Modal 
2001 Walcutt Rd. 
Columbus, OH 43228 
614-876-6325 
Contact: Vic 
 
We believe this program will benefit the overall operation at the ramp and allow easier 
access to your containers. Should you have any questions regarding this new program 
please contact your Customer Support Representative. 
 


